
From: A303 Stonehenge
To: Robbins, Lily
Subject: FW: Open Floor Hearing
Date: 08 May 2019 16:56:38
Importance: High

Hi Lily
 
Please could this email and attachment be processed as a Written
Representation and published as soon as possible. I was under the
impression this was a submission in anticipation of their oral rep at the OFH
they but they want it as a WR.
 
It’s on behalf of the Stonehenge Traffic Action Group.
 
Thanks
 
James  
 
From: Janice Hassett  
Sent: 12 April 2019 16:49
To: A303 Stonehenge <A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Open Floor Hearing
 
Dear Sirs/Madam,

I would like the opportunity to participate at the Open Floor Hearing (4) on the 23rd May at
1900.
The reason behind this, is that we have further information since I submitted our representation
to the Inspectorate and I have attached this for your information.   This detail is taken from the
SID (Speed Indicator Device) and can you please take note of the number of vehicles which
accessed our village of Shrewton from just one of the 4 entries over a 16 week period…..one of
which used speeds in excess of 80 mph.
Best regards
Janice Hassett

 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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